
June 22, 2004

Mr. David A. Christian
Senior Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer
Dominion Resources Services, Inc.
Innsbrook Technical Center
5000 Dominion Blvd.
Glen Allen, VA  23060-6711

SUBJECT: EARLY SITE PERMIT TEMPLATE

Dear Mr. Christian:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has developed an early site permit (ESP)
template.  This template is intended to enhance the efficiency, consistency, and effectiveness
of the staff’s review of ESP applications and to ensure that information needed for an ESP,
should one be issued, is available.  It also allows other interested parties the opportunity to view
the general form of an ESP.  The NRC has made no decision on issuance of an ESP to any
applicant.  Should ESPs be issued in the future, each will vary from any others issued (and from
the template), depending on site- and application-specific considerations.  The generic ESP
template therefore only provides a starting point for the possible development of future ESPs.

This letter provides the permit template for your information and feedback.  We are sending the
template to all three of the current ESP applicants.  We would welcome a discussion of the
template in a future technical exchange.

Should you have questions regarding this letter or development of an ESP template, please
contact Mr. Mike Scott of my staff at (301) 415-1421.

Sincerely,

/RA/

James E. Lyons, Program Director
New, Research and Test Reactors Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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